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   Silverdale Normal School 
  62 Silverdale Road, Hamilton   
  Phone: 07 856 7604, Mobile: 027 7557917 
  E-mail: office@silverdale.school.nz  
  Website: www.silverdale.school.nz 

Term 3 finishes at 3.00pm this Friday and school resumes on Monday 14th October. 
Have an enjoyable break with your family and we look forward to seeing you all back next term.  

School Enrolment Scheme 
Silverdale Normal School has now officially been given an Enrolment Scheme (school zone) that 
comes into effect at the start of Term 4 this year. This means that from Term 4 onwards, families 
who reside outside of the zone will need to apply to be included in the ballots that will be 
happening on a term by term basis. More information on our zone will be available soon on our 
website including how to apply. For now, the easiest thing would be if you know of anyone 
thinking of enrolling from out of zone at Silverdale for Term 4 or beyond, please invite them to call 
the office for more information.  

Calendar Art Advance Notice 
Our Silverdale learners have been working hard creating some amazing art work to be turned into 
a calendar, gift card, diary, sketchpad or mouse pad.  Order forms will come home during the first 
week of Term 4.  Samples of the various products will be on display on the front desk of our 
School Office.  

“Making a Positive Difference”

Pasifika Performance Group  

Our Pasifika Performance group performed in the 2nd Annual Tamaiti 
Pasifika celebration hosted by Talents of the Pacific Academy (TOPA) last 
Saturday. They were stunning in their polished performance, beautiful 
singing and big smiles. We were very proud to see them represent the 
school so well in their four items.

They gave an excellent example of mahi tahi in the way they each did 
their personal best to create an amazing group performance. Join us 
in 6 weeks to see them in action at our Cultural Evening… Details 
coming soon.

http://www.silverdale.school.nz
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PTG News
• Tupperware Raffle:   Thanks to everyone that bought and sold tickets. We raised over 

$1000! Congratulations to our winners: Megan Hargen, Terri Kellet, Kipa Walker. Well done 
to Mackenzie Lange in Rm 7 for selling the most tickets - an amazing 78!!. Our spot prize 
winners were Caragh Charteris-Bakker, Rm 7, Michaela Burchett, Rm 17 and Devin Craig, 
Rm 11.  

• Mitre 10 Fundraising Sausage Sizzle: Thank you to all those that came down and helped 
sell sausages, in particular to Jen Cox and Natasha Lipsey who organised and ran the 
whole event. We raised approximately $370. 

• End of Term Lunch: Friday 27 September.  Pizza Lunch. Orders have closed. Lunch will be 
delivered to your child’s classroom on Friday. 

• Next Meeting: PTG AGM. Thursday 24th October. 7pm AGM (with supper provided) 
followed by normal meeting at 7.30pm. In the school staff room. All welcome. 

• Scavenger Hunt: Want something to do with the kids over the holidays? Pick up our 
scavenger hunt from the office. Find the answers to clues and uncover some of the history 
around our lovely Hamilton City. Complete it over the holidays, then return your answers 
next term to go into the draw for some spot prizes. Cost: by donation (suggested donation 
$5, minimum $2). Funds raised go towards shade sails for the senior playground. 

• Have you thought you might like to join the PTG but can’t make it to Thursday meetings? 
We are going to trial alternating meeting days (maybe Tues/Wed/Thurs) so that more 
people can make it. Also, we do a lot of organising via Messenger, so you can be part of 
the action without coming to meetings. Let us know if you are interested in joining our 
fantastic group of volunteers. 

• Keep in touch: 
◦ Join our Facebook Group: “Friends of the PTG - SNS” 
◦ Like our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/silverdalenormalschoolptg 
◦ Messenger: m.me/silverdalenormalschoolptg 
◦ Email: ptg@silverdale.school.nz  

Duffy Role Model Assembly  

Last week at our Duffy Role Model 
Assembly we were very lucky to have 
Scott Parry and Michael (Mig) Rumney 
from the tv show Fishing & Adventure 
come along to school with their fishing 
boat.  There were a lot of excited 
children and staff to meet them.  It was 
great to learn how reading has helped 
them in developing their careers and 
inspire more of our tamariki to pick up a 
book and read.  

“Making a Positive Difference”

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1680484928881836/
https://www.facebook.com/silverdalenormalschoolptg
http://m.me/silverdalenormalschoolptg
mailto:ptg@silverdale.school.nz
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Hamilton Sanitarium Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon 
Our school has registered as a School Group for the Hamilton Sanitarium Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon 
to be held on Sunday 16th February 2020 at University Fields, Hamilton East, Waikato. The Weet-
Bix Kids TRYathlon is for Kiwi kids of all sporting abilities who are aged between 7 and 15. 
Children can enter as individuals and do all three legs of the TRYathlon by themselves or in a team 
of two and do either the swim/run or bike/run with a friend.  
Cost: 
• $45 early bird special -  Closes: midnight on Sunday 26 February 2020 
• $50 - Closes: midnight on Thursday 13 February 2020 
• $60 on the day of the event 
Please go on and register and pay under the url below to become part of the school team. 
https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=35575&G=100719 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the School. 

“Making a Positive Difference”

Classroom Item - Room 7 

We have had so much fun with our House of Science Kit.   We know we are all 

Our Remaining Term Dates for 2019 

Term 3  Monday 22nd July to Friday 27th September   
Term 4  Monday 14th October to Thursday 19th December 
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Lost Property 
 All unclaimed lost property will be sent to charity at the end of the week. Come and have a look 
through for your child/ren clothes. 

Project Energise 
Nuggets provided by 
Zane Hartley, Hamilton 
Energizer 

 
Michael Harrop - Principal 

 

The Meteor Theatre  - Theandrican 
October 5-12, 11am, 2pm & 7pm shows 
“Everything’s changed” says John after a game of hide and seek goes 
wrong! 
Finding themselves in the magical land of Theandrican, John, Linda and Zara are racing to find 
their way back home. Will they avoid being trapped in the evil Wizard Snottlegrot’s swamp? Will 
the people they meet be able to help them?   Can The Professor’s invention or the wise words of 
Patra provide the help they need? Will a sprinkle of magic be enough? 
To find out, come and join Stories and More for Theandrican. 
A play in two acts with an interval, the cast includes children from their drama classes and adults 
from the Hamilton theatre community. With the usual Stories and More twists and turns and the 
odd surprise, Theandrican is suitable for families and all ages from 5 years up. 
For tickets and more information visit  http://themeteor.co.nz/event/theandrican/

“Making a Positive Difference”

YMCA Holiday programme

http://themeteor.co.nz/event/theandrican/

